
 

 

7 September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

TERM 4 ARRANGEMENTS 
 
I do hope that this email finds you, your family and friends safe and well. 
 
The Premier has announced arrangements for Term 4 learning for students. 
 
They are as follows: 

All students will remain learning remotely. 
(Sons of essential workers are exempted and can be supervised onsite) 
 

Unit 3 and 4 students return onsite for Wednesday, 7 October only to undertake the GAT. 
Other essential VCE assessments can continue onsite as needed. 
 

(Information to our senior students undertaking the GAT on 7 October will be forthcoming) 
 

All Year 11 and 12 VCE and VCAL students (and Year 10 students undertaking a VCE subject) return to 
onsite learning. 
 

(Students in Years Prep to Year 2 return to all schools) 
 

All students in Years 7-10 will continue with remote learning.  A date for the return of these year levels 
will be subject to health advice. The earliest date at this stage is Monday, 26 October. 
 

(Years 3-6 students are also in this category) 
 
The College is well prepared for a staged return to onsite learning and will have all health and safety 
protocols in place.  We will continue to be in communication will all families regarding the latest 
information. 
 
I do hope that Father’s Day was a wonderful occasion for your family, a day of celebration and 
recognition for those significant males in your lives. 
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I will be in contact with you again later in the week. 
 
Per Vias Rectas 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr John Finn 
PRINCIPAL 
Dip T | B Ed | B Sc | M Ed Studies | M Ed Leadership 


